CARING FELLOWSHIP COUNCIL
MINUTES – NOVEMBER 9, 2020
Present:  Pat Frey, Lee Fischbach, Connie O’Neal, Marjie Mowery, Pastor Rachel, and Karen Byers. 
Absent:  Shari Minnich, Ruby Powell, Patty Lewis, Ann Eckman, Bonnie Black, Lin Black, Jane Schmeck, Carol Beery, and Gail Havens.
Karen reported she would hand deliver the gift cards to Thornwald and Todd Homes in early December.
Karen also reported she will be meeting with Cindy Cromer next week to confirm the balances in the Council’s budget in order to cut a check to Project SHARE for the purchase of turkeys for Thanksgiving and Christmas.  
Council also discussed whether there was a need for meetings until after the first of the year.  At present, Council will not meet in December and January, since there are no activities scheduled during this timeframe.  Karen will contact Council, when we will begin meeting in 2021.
During the meeting, those in attendance addressed/signed Christmas cards to be sent to the Church shut-ins.  A small ornament will be included with the card.
Being no further business, the meeting adjourned.
Respectfully submitted,
Karen F. Byers, Chair

